
 

Relocation: PSA Provincial Office - Port Elizabeth 
 
The PSA recently purchased a property in Port Elizabeth that will serve as the new Provincial Office. 
Owing to the transfer of IT equipment during the week of 18 to 21 March 2019, members may 
experience an interruption in communication via telephone, e-mail and fax with the Office. The actual 
move will take place on 25 March 2019 and may also cause a delay in communication and service to 
members. Members are, however, assured that the Office will be back in operation the following day.  
 
Should members wish to contact PSA staff urgently, kindly contact them on their respective cell 
phones and leave messages, should they not be available to take the call. 
 
The new street address is: 12A Worraker Street, Newton Park, Port Elizabeth.  
The postal address, telephone and fax numbers remain unchanged: PO Box 63660, Greenacres, 
Port Elizabeth, 6057. 
Telephone: (041) 501 5800 
Fax: (041) 501 6809/12 
 
Members’ understanding during this period is appreciated. 
 
 
Ivan Fredericks 
GENERAL MANAGER 
 

FOR PSA MEMBERS: EASTERN CAPE (PORT ELIZABETH AREA) 
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